
Indigenous Housing Development Initiative

The 7 Generations Housing Initiative is made up of grass roots indigenous community members 
from treaty territories across Canada. The management board consists of qualified professionals 
who will manage and oversee the development of projects and the future operations of these vital 
projects as they progress.

The 7 Generations Housing Initiative has been in the making for several years and was formed 
because off-reserve housing has become a major topic of discussion for indigenous people across 
Canada. Since its inception our team has been collaborating with multiple First Nations, government 
advisors, industry consultants and key community members who have shown strong support and 
great interest for these projects. 

The mission for 7 Generations Housing Initiative is to increase the supply of affordable housing for 
Indigenous people living off-reserve and to provide opportunities for home ownership. This project 
involves the construction of new affordable rental and rent-to-own housing units off-reserve for 
members of First Nation, Metis and Inuit communities. The project will create meaningful jobs, 
update existing infrastructure and contribute back to the local economy.

As we continue to pursue our strongly held goal of rent-to-ownership for off-reserve housing, we are
preparing to submit an additional funding request to Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation
(CMHC), Provincial Governments, Municipalities and Indigenous Communities to support the
development and construction phase of this program. The planning phase is already in progress and
we anticipate the creation of housing units in municipalities across Canada. In the future 7
Generations plans on expanding the Iniatitive to other Canadian and US regions with high density
indigenous populations.

We are looking to partner with all levels of industry, government and finance to improve the
prospects of rental to home ownership opportunities for indigenous people. Any expressions of
interest from your team for this initiative would be greatly appreciated and go a long way to support
indigenous home ownership.

For more information please contact:
info@7generation.ca


